STARR COUNTY, TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY AUDITOR

LETICIA P. ALANIZ, COUNTY AUDITOR

Memorandum

To: County Officials, Department Heads, and Staff
From: Leticia P. Alaniz, County Auditor
Date: 01-11-2023

RE: New Submission Email

Due to recent changes in our staff, the Starr County Auditor’s Office will begin to utilize a new county
email for the submission of various county documents. We will continue to accept in-person deliveries as
well. Please direct your submissions and inquiries to the email address indicated below.

oo auditor@co.starr.tx.us <« <

o Budget Amendments

e Budget Corrections

e New Vendor Request Forms

e W-9 Forms

e Bank Statements

e Bank Reconciliations

e Expenditure Report Requests
Sincerely,

Aeticia P." Alaniz
Starr County Auditor

Starr County Courthouse Annex <« 100 N. FM 3167 Suite 217 ¢  Rio Grande City, TX 78582
Phone: (956) 716-4800 = Fax: (956) 716-8218



